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Dear Friends of Let’s Go Ministries:
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 “Hweh” is how you pronounce the name of a least reached people group called the Hui that friends of ours are reaching in Central Asia.  They affectionately call them Whitecaps since the men of this Muslim people group wear distinctive white caps.  Their high cheekbones and round eyes give them a very different appearance from the dominant people group in their country.  I’ve included a picture of one of the Hui men that Jennifer and I met on our recent exploratory trip to Asia.  Although there are 10.6 million Hui, there are still only a small number of believers.  The vast majority of Hui have never heard the gospel of Christ.  Please pray for our friends and their team members as they employ creative strategies to reach the Hui.  We desire the Hui’s response to Yahweh to be a resounding “Ya!” instead of “No hweh!”.  Hey, I’ve never been a poet but I thought I’d give it a try!
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During our trip we also visited some friends in another major city who are currently involved in earthquake relief.  One family in particular is seeking to reach a least reached people group called the Jiarong as their long term focus in this country.  The Jiarong were first targeted in the early 1900s by the American Baptist.  Almost all Jiarong are Tibetan Buddhists and most of them live in a very remote and mountainous region.  As a result, very few have even heard of Jesus Christ.  Please pray for our friends as they help earthquake victims rebuild their lives and find everlasting hope in Christ.  Also, pray for closed doors to reopen as they move forward with strategic plans to reach the Jiarong!  
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In the last city we visited we met with a friend who runs his own company, orphanage, foreign language school, and is also a key contact with one of the largest house church networks in the world.  Jennifer and I were definitely touched by our visit to the orphanage, concerned about the immediate need for ESL teachers at the school this fall, but what really impacted us was learning of the critical need for Bible teachers to train house church leaders.  Our friend described the situation as a tsunami which is about to crash as a result of 
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doctrinal ignorance and their susceptibility to cults, false teaching, and errant personal interpretations.  This particular house church network has exploded over the past five years, and because of the rapid growth, the leadership has a critical need for discipleship.  From our perspective, the only way they are going to fulfill the potential they have to reach the lost masses and people groups in the region is if they are discipled as the Great Commission commands us.  
If you are interested in learning more about any of these opportunities please don’t hesitate to contact me.  You can also check out all of the new pictures and videos of our exploratory trip to Asia (and see an updated schedule of activities) here at our ministry website... www.letsgoministries.org.  We are planning on leading a mission trip to Asia next summer.  The trip will provide multiple options for participants to engage in ministry in the various opportunities I’ve mentioned here.  So please be praying about joining us!  God can use you in amazing ways that you may not even be aware of!

Finally, I want to strongly encourage you to take the time to watch this six and a half minute video called “Live Dangerously”.  It greatly challenged me and I believe its message is something the American church desperately needs to hear in this hour!
Until All Peoples Worship Him,  
Roger A. Javens
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